
From the Acting Principal  
Dear Parents, Staff and Students, 
 

Marcellin Champagnat- Pray for "Us" 
As a staff we often pray a litany that includes the words above. 
We used these words during Champagnat Week last week. I 
took a lot of messages from rehearing St Marcellin Champagnat 
stories and from discussing the charism with different staff and 
students throughout the week. Someone commented on how 
tangible and relatable the story is- particularly in a school 
context. Champagnat was a man who believed in God, and in 
education for all children, and he set about setting this up at a 
time where it was not guaranteed of success, or supported by all 

people. During the week we were asked to be grateful, forgiving and committed: the 
words used to mark and define the bicentenary of the Marist Institute. 
 
 In our school there is much to be grateful for and committed to, including 
/ƘŀƳǇŀƎƴŀǘΩǎ aŀǊƛǎǘ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ǿŜ ŎŀǊǊȅ ƻƴΦ We now take for granted what he 
dedicated his adult life to working for. Last week during a staff meal I also heard some 
powerful words from Pope Francis where he said that the tiniest flicker of light can 
break a shield of darkness, and all we need to do is allow that light to flicker. He said 
that each person that allows their light to shine and shares it is an "I", but many "I"s 
quickly become an "us".  I hope that St Marcellin would be pleased with our "Us", and 
how each of us individually and collectively adds to the light he first allowed to flicker, 
and worked so hard to keep alight not only in himself, but also in others. 
 
STM Fete 
Well, the Fete train is steaming along nicely with Mrs Frey checking everyone is on 
board! The Pastoral Parents for each classroom have all the fete information you may 
require and are a good source of question answering if you have a query.  The Fete 
will be held on Saturday the 19th of August- save the date. We plan on having the 
same rides and stalls as in previous years with a few new attractions. 
 
An example of this is a new VIP Parking area with car wash. We also have some new 
games planned. Stay tuned to the Fete newsletter, which will provide you with more 
details.   Last week we sent out the classroom stall allocations. Please have a look at 
it and offer your support by giving up some time if you can. Many hands make light 
work, so every little bit counts. That letter should be attached to the newsletter email 
today also. 

 
St. Thomas More Catholic Primary 

75 Ben Lexcen Drive 
Sunshine Beach Qld. 4567 

Phone   (07)   5449 2022 
Fax   (07)   5449 2770 
Absentee Line (07)   5455 3911 
Website:  www.stmsunshine.qld.edu.au  
E-mail:      psunshinebeach@bne.catholic.edu.au 

OFFICE HOURS -8AM TO 4PM 
Office is closed during school holidays 

SCHOOL HOURS 

¶ Classes begin      8.40am 

¶ Lunch          11.00am 

¶ Afternoon Tea    1.35pm 

¶ School finishes   2.50pm 
STUDENT ABSENCE LINE - 54553911 
OR stmabsentees@bne.catholic.edu.au 
OR through Parent Portal 
For absence of more than 2 days a formal 
written note must be sent to the office. 
DISTRICT / REGIONAL SPORT ABSENCE  
Parents are asked to notify the office if their 
child is absent due to a District or Regional 
sporting event. 
CHANGES TO FAMILY DETAILS   
For changes to your residential, postal, email 
address or phone contacts,  
email emoffatt@bne.catholic.edu.au 
MEDICATION  
If your child needs to have Prescription or Over the 
Counter Medication administered at school, the item 
must be labelled with your child's name by the 
Chemist.  A Parent or Guardian is required to fill in the 
"Student Medication Authority Forms" ς one also 
MUST be signed by a doctor, prior to dropping the 
medication to the school office. These forms are 
available from the school office or  website. 

SCHOOL VOLUNTEER  
Volunteers are asked to sign in & out at the 
office; & collect a  ǾƛǎƛǘƻǊΩǎ ōŀŘƎŜΦ  ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ 
other than parents, must have a valid Blue Card 
and be registered ς see office for details 
TUCKSHOP OPEN TUESDAY TO FRIDAY  

TERM 2 ends Friday 23rd June 
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The Raffle is back, but this year instead of raffling a car, the first prize will be $10000. Second prize is a Gold Coast family holiday 
proudly donated by Damien and Rachel Styring, and third prize is a PITCH Luxury Camping holiday for three nights proudly donated 
by the Mitchell family.  Tickets will be sent home BEFORE the upcoming June/July School holidays. 
   
I want to say a thank you to the fete team and the stallholders who are already working hard on planning and organizing their 
stalls so Fete 2017 is another winner!  Remember, the funds raised on our one and only school fundraiser goes directly back to our 
kids in the way of playgrounds, outdoor learning spaces and more! 
 
Native Bees 
Each year, a garden is created in the Prep area. The children care for it and they make observations about how things grow. IǘΩǎ ŀ 
wonderful learning experience for them, and it also beautifies our prep area.  This year we have planted a garden for some native 
stingless bees. A Prep family have given us a native stingless bee hive which we have been observing with fascination. We are so 
grateful to Shawn Burnett and his family for installing this wonderful hive ƛƴ ǘƘŜ tǊŜǇ ŀǊŜŀΦ {ƘŀǿƴΩǎ ǎƻƴ hǿŜƴ ƛǎ ƛƴ tǊŜǇ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ 
Bees are essential pollinators of much of the food we eat so it will be exciting to see them in action and observe them interacting 
with the different plants in our garden. 
 
Y3-6 Athletics Carnival- This Friday from 9:30AM 
The year 3-6 Athletics Carnival is on the 16th of June. Throughout the day all students are to remain with their year level cohorts. It 
is important that the students participate in their events but also are there to cheer on their friends. It is disappointing when 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǎŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƴƎ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ŎƘŜŜǊŜŘ ŦƻǊΦ {ƛƎƴƛƴƎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƻǳǘ ǿƘile 
ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǘƛƭƭ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŀƭǎƻ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ǎŜƴŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜΦ ²ŜΩŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘŜŀƳ ŜǘƘƛc in our students where we compete 
to the best of our ability and we cheer for those competing right to the end. Parents are very welcome to move around with their 
ƪƛŘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ŀǎƪ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǳƴƭŜǎǎ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀ break or eating time.  
 
After School 
We have many after school activities here at STM. It is great to offer these things to our families and have such a community aspect 
to our great school. Last week however I noticed a lot of siblings to children engaged in an after school activity wandering (and 
running) around the school. We ask that any children still onsite after school remain under the supervision of their parents. They 
should not be up around the classrooms, this way we can ensure their safety.  
 
Late Arrivals & Early Departures 
We have moved the late arrivals/early departures system to the student reception (where Shauna works from). This system requires 
an adult to help the kids to ensure it is completed accurately so I ask that if you are arriving late, you accompany your child in to 
help them move through the system.  
A reminder that all students being signed out early require the print out from the ALLE system first. 
 
Drop Off Time 
We seem to have a lot of students here before 8:15am. Please note that no students should be on grounds before 8:15 and we 
ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƪƛŘǎ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ƘŜǊŜ ǳƴǘƛƭ ŎƭƻǎŜǊ ǘƻ уΥплΦ ²Ŝ ƻŦŦŜǊ ǎǳǇŜǊǾƛǎƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ уΥмр ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƘƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŘǊƻǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ kids here 
in order to get to work on time.  
 
Have a great week. 
God Bless. - Glen Bucklar 
 

***************************************************  

MARIST MUMS CAF É 
The Marist Café will be offering a great selection of items for sale for parents 
ǘƘƛǎ CǊƛŘŀȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ {ŜƴƛƻǊ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ŎŀǊƴƛǾŀƭΦ  5ƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ 
a great coffee, delicious baking or have a burger for lunch.  To help with 
catering parents are asked to indicate if they would like to purchase a burger 
on Friday ς please see the newsletter attachment for further details.      

 
As this is going to be a very busy day I am looking for some volunteers who would like to 
come and help out.   If you can help please send a text to 0402 758 373 ς your help will be 
greatly appreciated.  
Thanks for your support of our Café ς Brionne. 

************************************* *********  
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Some Important Reminders 
COLLECTORS FAIR TOMORROW!  Year 6 are raising money for Marist Solidarity and each class is invited to 
come to ¢ƘŜ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ CŀƛǊ tomorrow.  The fair will start at 9:15 and finish at 11:00. Each year level has 
an allocated time.  The cost is $2 and the children can give this to their teacher tomorrow
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS ς have been all sent home ς if you have any issues please contact STUDIO KIRBY directly on 32084793 
 

LATE ARRIVALS AND EARLY DEPARTURES - This system has been moved from the Front Office to the Student Reception. 
 

SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW OVERDUE  - PLEASE FINALISE YOUR ACCOUNT OR CONTACT ALISON OR JO IN FINANCE TO 

ARRANGE A PAYMENT PLAN.  Thank you to all the families who have paid their accounts or are already on payment plans. 
 

LOST PROPERTY -  There is a large amount of lost property in our lost property box, located near the back entrance of the 

school. There are many unnamed items!  Please ensure jumpers, jackets, hats, water bottles and lunch boxes are clearly marked 
ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ŜŀǎƛŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƛǘŜƳ ǘƻ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ƛǘǎ ǊƛƎƘǘŦǳƭ ƻǿƴŜǊΦ   Items which remain in the box 
at the end of the term will be given to charity or recycled into our second hand uniform shop. 
 

BAND CONCERT  TOMORROW TUESDAY 13 JUNE - STM CENTRE ς 6.30PM 
 

SOLOISTS CONCERT  THURSDAY 22ND JUNE - 3PM 
 

BUS GO CARDS ς ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǿǊƛǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ƻƴ ŀƭƭ ΨDƻ /ŀǊŘǎΩΣ ŀǎ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ ŜƴŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ƭƻǎǘ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅΦ 
 

JUNIOR BAND DAY TERM 3 ς please remember that Junior Band day is changing to Wednesdays next term for the rest of 

the year. 

Assistant Principal Religious Education 
Dear St Thomas More Community, 
 

Champagnat week was a great celebration at 
STM ς thank you to all staff, students and 
parents for their support of this important 
week in the life of our community. It was 
wonderful to see the children participate in 
the liturgy on Tuesday, enjoy their shared 
buddy lunch and then the sports rotations on 
Friday morning.  A big thank you to Michael 
Smith for creating the beautiful heart used 
for the liturgy and to Mick Winmill for 
organising the Friday morning activities. 
  

The Year 2 students had a tremendous time 
ŀǘ {ǘ ¢ŜǊŜǎŀΩǎ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ǎŜƴǎŜ ƻŦ 
welcome extended, great care and attention 
given by the staff and students and a Marist 
connection being made between both school 
communities.  We are also grateful to the 
staff and students who came over from St 
¢ŜǊŜǎŀΩǎ ǘƻ {¢a ǘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘ ǘƛƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ 
1 students on Friday.  On the last day of this term we will have our St Thomas More Feast Day mass.  This will be a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate not only the story of St Thomas More and the message we can learn from his example, but also to give 
thanks for the term.  
 

As part of our focus on Marist Solidarity our community is preparing some bags of all different small toys and learning items for 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ LƴŘƛŀƴ aŀǊƛǎǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ  ! ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ {ǘ ¢ŜǊŜǎŀΩǎ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǳƴŘŜǊǘŀƪŜ ŀ aŀǊƛǎǘ LƳƳŜǊǎƛƻƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙƻƭƛdays  
are happy to be taking these care bags over to the children for us.  We are still in need of small items to fill the bags so would ask 
if any children have spare or no longer needed Marvel discs that they are happy to share, these will then be sent over to provide 



some enjoyment for the children in the Indian schools.  If you 
can help with this, can you please drop them off to me or to 
the student reception marked with my name.. Many thanks 
for your support with this.   
 

¢ƘŜ Ψ/ƻƭƭŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ CŀƛǊΩ ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ ƛǎ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ for 
our school community to support the Marist School 
Communities in India.  A big thank you to the Year 6 students 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ψ/ƻƭƭŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ CŀƛǊΩ ŦƻǊ 
tomorrow ς all money raised will be sent to support projects 
happening in the Marist Schools in India that will be visited 
ōȅ ǘƘŜ {ǘ ¢ŜǊŜǎŀΩǎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ  9ǾŜǊȅ ǎƳŀƭƭ ǘƘƛƴƎ ǿŜ Řƻ Ŏŀƴ 
make a big difference in the lives of others ς thank you for 
your support of this Marist Solidarity project. 
 
May the week ahead be filled with many special moments, 
Ann-Maree ςAPRE 

Grandparentsô day is coming ï Friday 21st July.   
Mark the date in your calendar.  Grandparents and friends of St Thomas More students are invited 
to contribute to our large óWeave a heart of loveô project by knitting or crocheting a square that 
measures 20cm x 20cm. Make it as colourful as you like ï all of the squares will be joined together 
as a sign that grandparents and special people in our lives are an important part of our wider school 
community.  This is a wonderful way that all grandparents can be part of the celebrations for 
Grandparentsô day, even if they are not able to be here.  If you would like any further information 
please see Rachel Wilde or Ann-Maree Pitot.   (can you include the picture from Last weekôs 
newsletter here) 

 

Remembrance Books for Grandparents who have died ï if your family has 

experienced the loss of a grandparent during the last year, you are invited to contact us to have a 
book donated to the school library in remembrance of the grandparent.  These books will be 
blessed at the Grandparentsô day liturgy on the 21st July. A collection of books will be available 
for children to select the book they would like in remembrance of their grandparent ï this process 
will take place early next term. Please contact Ellie at the front office or Ann-Maree Pitot to include 
your family on this list. 

From the Guidance Counsellor 
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School Sports News 

× No Netball skills training this Tuesday 13th June  - Thanks Mrs Gottschalk and Natalie  

× Congratulations to Amarnie Barber (Girls Soccer) and Fynn O'Rielley (Rugby Union) on their 

selections in Regional teams to contest the state titles. 

× Congratulations to Byron Page on his selection in the Sunshine Coast Regional cross country team 
to contest the state titles at Bald Hills.  Byron finished 3rd at Regionals.  
 

× AFL QLD are running Auskick in term 3 at STM on Thursday afternoons starting on Thursday 27th 

July and running for 6 weeks.  Flyers and registration link to be provided soon. 

YEAR 3 TO YEAR 6 SPORTS CARNIVAL ς THIS FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 
FIELD EVENTS PROGRAM 
Session One: 

TIME Born 
2009 

Born 
2008 

Born 
2007 

Born 
2006 

Born 
2005 

9:30am- 
10:15am 

Long jump High jump 800m 800m 800m 

10:15am- 
11:00am 

500m 500m Throw/ tug of 
war 

Long jump High jump 

LUNCH- 11:00am-11.40am 
Session Two: 

Time Born  
2009 

Born 
2008 

 Born 
2007 

Born 
2006 

Born 
2005 

11:45am-
12:45pm 

Vortex & ball 
games/ tug of 
war 

Long jump  High jump 200m/relays Tug of 
War/200m 

12:45pm- 
1:45pm 

150m/ relays  tug of war & 
150m 

 Long Jump High jump Ball Games & 
relays 

AFTERNOON TEA- 1:45PM-2:00PM 

TIME Born 
2009 

Born 
2008 

Born 
2007 

Born 
2006 

Born 
2005 

2:00- 2:30pm High jump Throw/ ball 
games 

200m and 
relays 

Tug of war  Long Jump 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STM BOYS 
TEAM AT THE 

DISTRICT 
CARNIVAL FOR 
RUGBY UNION 

 



Community News 

 
ü Piano For Free ς older but still in working order.  The piano is available for free however you will 

need to pay for the removal costs.  Please contact Mrs Taylor Smith at school if you are 
interested.   

 
ü Piano for Sale -  Small upright Alex Steinbach for sale. For expressions of interest, please call the 

parish office on 5447 1188 or  email admin@noosacatholic.com 
 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP OPENING TIMES 
TUESDAY AND THURSDAYS 8:15 TO 9:15 

QKR ORDERS ACCEPTED AT ALL TIMES AND DELIVERED TO CLASSROOM 
 

 
 

ST THOMAS MORE SCHOOL ς EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

TENNIS LESSONS  PETER WILLIAMS  0400 173 663 
SINGING LESSON  MARIA FEUTRILL  0415 051 933 
GLEE CLUB  MARIA FEUTRILL  0415 051 933 
ART LESSONS  LEANNE EVANS  0409 033 655 
PIANO LESSONS  CLARE LETHBRIDGE 0409 644 170 
PIANO LESSONS  PETRA TAYLOR-SMITH ptaylor-smith@bne.catholic.edu.au  
GIRLS NETBALL  LIBBY FORD  lford@bne.catholic.edu.au 
GUITAR LESSONS  GARY WARD    0431771007 
 

 
 

NOOSA DISTRICT CATHOLIC PARISH OFFICE  
Hours: 8am to 12 noon and 1pm to 4 pm Monday to Friday;  (excluding public holidays).   
There is a drop box at the office door for your use if needed whilst the office is closed.  
Address: 5 Moorindal St, Tewantin;  Postal Address: PO Box 111, Tewantin 4565   
Phone: 54471188;     Fax: 54424517;      Mass Times Line: 54424518;     EMERGENCY NUMBER 0438 705 447;    
Email: admin@noosacatholic.com;    Facebook ς   http://www.facebook.com/noosacatholic 

PARISH PASTORAL & ADMINISTRATION STAFF:  
Parish Priest    Fr Jason Middleton -  jmiddleton@noosacatholic.com 
!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊ    CǊ tŀǳƭ 9ƭƻŀƎǳ  ǇŜƭƻŀƎǳϪƛƴƻƻǎŀŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎΦŎƻƳ 

Manager, Parish Services   Mr Michael Finch   mfinch@noosacatholic.com 
Parish Assistant   Mrs Maria Higginson  mhigginson@noosacatholic.com 
Parish Secretary/Receptionist Mrs Elaine Stephenson  admin@noosacatholic.com 

CURRENT WEEKEND MASS TIMES ARE AS FOLLOWS:  
SATURDAY  5.30pm  Vigil Mass at Sacred Heart Church, 63 Maple St., Cooroy  
SATURDAY  5.00pm  Vigil Mass at Our lady of Perpetual Succour Church, 5 Moorindil St., Tewantin  
SUNDAY  7.00am  Mass at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, 5 Moorindil St., Tewantin 
SUNDAY   8.00am  aŀǎǎ ŀǘ {ǘ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΩǎΣ м /ƘǳǊŎƘ {ǘΦΣ tƻƳƻƴŀ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
SUNDAY   8.30am  Mass at St Thomas More Sunshine Beach, Ben Lexcen Dr., Sunshine Beach 
SUNDAY   10.00am  Mass at Our lady of Perpetual Succour Church, 5 Moorindil St., Tewantin  
SUNDAY   5.30pm  Mass at St Thomas More Church, Ben Lexcen Dr., Sunshine Beach. 
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WEEK 1 
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 TERM 3 
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12  
Life Ed 
 

13 
 Life Ed 
 

14  
Assembly 9am 
Yr 2 gym lessons 

15  
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WEEK 2 
BOOK 
FAIR 

17  
Life Ed 
AFL Mõdore 

18 
 Life Ed 
 

19 
 Life Ed 
 

20 
 Life Ed 
 Voices Y5 & 6 
 

21 
Yr 2 Gym Lessons 
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DAY 
Yr 3-6 Sprints 
Carnival 
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BOOK 
FAIR 
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Life Ed 
 

25  
Life Ed 
 
 

26  
Life Ed 
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School Board 
5.45 
 

28  
Assembly 9am 
Yr 2 Gym Lessons 
 

29  
 

30  
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Mass 5.30pm 
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31  
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 ICAS English 
 

2  
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Assembly 9am 
Oztag Yr6 vs SBSS 
Yr 2 Gym Lessons 
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WEEK 5 

7  
 

8  
Noosa District 
Athletics 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
Assembly 9am 
 
 

12  
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WEEK 6 
FAMILY 
WEEK 

14 Billy Moore 
Shield 
 

15 
Feast of 
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Mass 10am 
ICAS Maths 
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Visit 16 to 24 
Aug 
 

17  
 

18 
BAND FESTIVAL 
Assembly 9am 

SCHOOL 
CLOSES 12NOON 

for Fete 
Preparations 

19  
SCHOOL 
FETE 
 

20  
 

TERM 3 
WEEK 7 

21  
 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
Rm 27 
Anointing Mass 
9.30am 
Board meeting 
5.45pm 

25 
Assembly 9am 
  
 

26  
 

27  
 

TERM 3 
WEEK 8 

28  
 

29  
 
 

30  
 

31  
Regional 
Athletics 

1  
Assembly 9am 
Regional Athletics 

2  
 

3  
Fathersõ Day 
 

Sep 
2017 

TERM 3 
WEEK 9 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
Year 4 Mass 
10am 
 

8  
Assembly 9am 
Junior Athletics 
Carnival 

9  
 

10  
 

TERM 3 
WEEK 
10 

11  
 

12  
 

13  
Book Week 
Celebration 

14  
School Musical 
9.30am and 
12.15pm 
SCHOOL 
CLOSES FOR 
TERM 3 ð 
2.50PM 
   

15  
Noosa Show Day 
Holiday 
 

TERM 4 
COMMENCES 
TUESDAY 3RD 

OCTOBER 
 

 

JUNE TERM 2 
WEEK 9 

12  
 

13  
ICAS Writing 
Band Concert 
6.30 

14 
ICAS Spelling 

15  
 

16 
Assembly 9am 
Yr1 Gym Lessons  
Year 3-6 Athletics Carnival 

17  
 

18  
 

 TERM 2 
WEEK 10 

19  
Year 1 Ugly Bug 
Ball 9.15am in 
the Champagant 
Centre 

20  
 

21  
 
 

22 
Soloist Concert 
3pm  
 

23  
Mass Feast of STM 10am 
Yr1 Gym Lessons 

SCHOOL CLOSES 
FOR TERM 2 

2.50PM 

TERM 3 
COMMENCES 
MONDAY 10TH 

JULY 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



  

NETBALL FUNDRAISER  
If you would like to purchase tickets for 
Despicable Me 3, please send in to the school 
office your Name; Eldest Child Room; 
Number of tickets required with payment in 
an envelope marked ñNETBALL MOVIEò 
Tickets will be sent home through the 
classroom. 

 


